
February 26, 2023 
Contributions: $1,165.00

Attendance:  20
    

Welcome to the  


	    Alpine church of Christ


March 05, 2023
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Happy 
Anniversary,
Austin and 

Mitch
Huntsville 
students 

arrive

March 05—March 11    

WiFi name:  ALPINECHURCH402
Password: b14Smiley
Join us on the internet: 

http://www.alpinechurchtx.org/

0 birthdays and 1 anniversary this week.
Did you hear Caleb’s devotional on Wednesday?

Ordinary people serving an extraordinary God.

Campus minister: Caleb Hughes

Minister: Curtis Wubbena


Come join in the fellowship next Sunday evening at 6 p.m. in 
the annex and the surrounding yards. Fellow Christians from 
Huntsville are our honored guests.

http://www.alpinechurchtx.org/


Kats For Christ is a Huntsville church of Christ ministry serving Sam Houston State University for 
more than 60 years.  With the use of a building that is now in the heart of the campus, Kats For 
Christ functions as a missional outreach to the nearly 25,000 students of the university as well as a 
home away from home and discipleship avenue for those that already believe.  Over the decades 
the Kats For Christ has been involved with the university in free meals, Bible studies, benevolence, 
service work, and just about anything you can imagine serving the Lord.  Currently we operate with 
an open building for most of the week that provides wi-fi, a kitchen, bathrooms, study areas, bibles, 
spiritual books, a shower, and comfortable sitting areas as well as 4 bible study/worship times a 
week, daily common prayer, separate student run Bible studies, integration into the local church, 
service work, an open door to the campus ministers office, and bi-weekly special events.  We draw 
in people from varied stages of faith backgrounds to seekers of all kinds.  Community is especially 
important to us and we often say: "We do the dirty work of community".  


Our Huntsville brothers and sisters in Christ will be visiting during Spring Break. Come worship together next Sunday, March 12, 2023. A meal and devotional are 
planned for the evening in the annex.


